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December 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

De La Warr Pavilion Trip 
 
Over the past 3 months, Year 9 Media students have been working on a brief set by Kim Byford, 
Talent Co-ordinator at the De La Warr Pavilion. Students were asked to create branding materials 
for their ‘Colours Festival’, all students worked so hard and their designs demonstrated their 
creativity and passion for the subject.  
 
Yesterday, Kim came and delivered a careers presentation to the Year 9 Media students and 
judged the entries. Your child was chosen as one of the finalists and has been invited along with 
the other finalists to visit the De La Warr Pavilion in Bexhill. 
 
During the trip, the finalists will present their ideas to the communications team, who will choose 
an overall winner. All students will also get the chance to visit the latest exhibition: HÉLIO 
OITICICA: WAITING FOR THE INTERNAL SUN. 
 
On Wednesday 10 January, we will leave Seaford Head at 09:00am (meet at the AS Hall at 
8:45am) and we shall be back at approximately 14.45pm. Students should be in full school 
uniform and bring their school bag containing a packed lunch, snacks, drinks, a pencil case and 
something to write in. 
 
Programme for the day: 
 

 10:00am Arrival at the De La Warr Pavilion 
 10:30am Student presentations 
 11:30am Q&A with the Communications Team 
 12:00pm Lunch 
 12:45pm Helio Oiticica Exhibition 
 13:45pm Depart to return to school 

 
Should you wish your child to take part in this trip, please give your consent via ParentPay by 1 
January 2024, if you do not have access to ParentPay please email parentpay@seafordhead.org 
where they will send you an activation code. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Lucey Banner 
Mrs Banner 
Head of Media and Film 
 


